
WASHINGTON  SCHOOL  DISTRICT
TAKEN TO TASK
Catholic  League  president  Bill  Donohue  recently  had  an
exchange with school officials in the Auburn School District
over a teacher who branded Christian parents “fascists.” He
received an unsatisfactory response, and so now he is asking
Chris Reykdal, the state Superintendent of Schools to weigh
in; many others have been copied.

To read Donohue’s letter, click here.

Contact Reykdal: Chris.Reykdal@k12.wa.us
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